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Reference 

No.: 
APPT-11-23  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: Committee of the Whole 

Date: 04/25/2023  

Action: FAV   

 

REPORT: Favorable 9-0: Council Members Dernoga, Blegay, Burroughs, Dernoga, Fisher, Franklin, 

Hawkins, Ivey, Olson and Oriadha. Absent: Harrison and Watson 

 

The Prince George’s County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on April 25, 2023, to 

consider APPT-11-23 which seeks the appointment of Jameel W. Aalim-Johnson to the Revenue 

Authority Board of Prince George’s County. The Revenue Authority exercises its powers for projects 

within the boundary lines of the County devoted wholly or partially for public uses, good, or general 

welfare, and to stimulate employment and economic growth in the County. 

 

Mr. Jameel W. Aalim-Johnson, a resident of Lanham, is an experienced manager and financial 

services policy expert and is currently, Vice-President in the Office of Government Relations with 

global exchange operator, Nasdaq. In this role, he communicates Nasdaq’s policy positions to 

Congressional offices and members of the Executive Branch. Prior to Nasdaq, he was Chief of Staff 

to Chairman of the House Foreign Affairs Committee and a senior member of the House Financial 

Services Committee. He was previously employed with Rockaway Development and Revitalization 

Corporation (RDRC) serving as Director of Commercial and Industrial Development, Deputy 

Executive Director for Economic Development, and as Executive Director. 

    

Mr. Aalmin-Johnson received his undergraduate degree from the University of Virginia with a 

Bachelor of Science and his Juris Doctor degree from Rutgers University and his Master of Business 

Administration in International Finance from St. John’s University; and completed Entrepreneurship 

Essentials at Harvard Business School Online. 

 

Mr. Aalim-Johnson presented his qualifications to the Council, and they were impressively received. 

 

After discussion, the Prince George’s County Council, sitting as the Committee of the Whole, 

reported APPT-11-23, for the Revenue Authority Board nomination out favorably, 9-0. 


